
Communications Workers of America 
Members from Florida  

Support Employee Free Choice Act 
 

 
 
 
Dear Senator Bill Nelson, 
 
I urge you to enact the Employee Free Choice Act immediately. 
 
This crucial legislation will protect workers freedom to choose a union and 
bargain, without management intimidation.  Allowing more workers to 
freely join unions and bargain with their employers will help rebuild the 
middle class by expanding health care, improving retirement security and 
raising the standard of living for America’s working families.  My 
bargaining rights are worth working for and voting for! 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
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